
January 27, 2022

Hello Chester Ronning School families!

We want to give you an update on how things are going with our new school building.

As you know, plans have changed a couple of times. Completion of the building has

been affected by supply chain issues that delayed the arrival of various items and

COVID has slowed everything down. Representatives from BRSD continue to work with

the contractor to determine when the building will be ready for students and staff to

move in.

We’ve now set Spring Break as the move-in target. The plan is for Chester Ronning

students to be excused from school on Thursday and Friday, March 24 and 25. School

staff will use those two days to set up classrooms and other areas of the new school

and then everyone will have Spring Break from March 28 to April 1.

The goal is for students and staff to start school in the new building on Monday, April

4. We will share more details about that first morning when we are closer to the date.

We also intend to welcome parents into the new building for tours quite soon after

the move, so watch for more information on that as well.

Thanks for your patience with all these changes. We’re excited and looking forward to

making this move happen!

Reid Lansing, Principal Nathan Pederson, Assistant Principal


